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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Nov. 29, 1957

Bill A. Shelton
734 Pet . Bldg .
Roswell, New Mex.

Dear Mr. Shelton:

With reference to your letter of November 28, 1957
concerning a No-Flare Order issued for your Shell State
Nos. 1 and 2 in Section 6, T-29-S, R-37-E, our records
do not show thet such an order has been issued. If
you do have this order, we shall appreciate your fur-
nishing us with the order numberj if not, you must
make application for a No~Flare Order to our Santa Fe
office at once.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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